
 

JDPSoffice 

Dear parents and carers,                                                                                   

Thank you all again for your generosity with our recent fundraising events. I am 
really pleased to say that we raised £231 for Children in Need last week with your 
contributions for the children wearing something spotty. Thank you! 

Our children in Years 1 – 6 have all participated in a workshop run by The Nest 
this week where they have been focusing on their wellbeing. They were looking at 
what things make them feel happy as well as thinking about different strategies 
they can use to feel happy. The children really enjoyed being part of these work-
shops and are looking forward to the next one which will be happening in the 
Spring term. 

We’ve had a couple of school trips this week. Year 4 visited Greenwich Park and 
the observatory this week to support their learning around lines of latitude and 
longitude. Our Year 6 children visited London Zoo today as part of their learning 
around whether animals should be kept in captivity. 

Next week, there are a few different events to flag: 

Wednesday 29th November is the day of the flu immunisations for all        
children in Reception through to Year 6.  Please make sure you have 
completed your consent forms.  These were emailed out to you but if 
you need some assistance with this please contact the school office. 

Friday 1st December is our John Donne Winter jumper day. Children can wear 
any Winter or Christmas themed jumper for the day and we would     
request that they bring in one item of non-perishable food. We will be  
donating this to our local food bank. 

Friday 1st December we will be holding a parent workshop for phonics. It is 
aimed at parents of children in Reception but all are welcome. It will 
start at 8:45am in the Community Space and will last approx. 30 
minutes. It would be great to see lots of you there. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  Stay warm and we will see you on    
Monday. 

Miss Rooney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets This Week: 

Sarah R1, Samuel G1, Chimamanda G2, Annabelle R2, Bradley R2, 
Joshua G2, Gyemfi R3, Ezekiel R3, Lina G3,Daniel G3, Mohammed B 
R4, Ridwan G4, Marley R4, Mirabel R4, Amina R4, Perez R4, Moriat 

G4, Tife G5, Jayden G5, Hajah R5, David G6  

Diamond Tickets This Week:   

Hanael R1, Dora R1, Ashton R1, Shiloh R1, Sara R1, Deborah G1, Azaiah 

R1, Mohammed G1, Ryan G2, Roman R2, Lea G2, Aloniab, Ibrahim G3, 

Fathima R3, Rocsi R3, Tomiwa R4, Baasit R4, Eleanor R4, Amari G4, 

Sherlyn R5 Madlyn G5, Omotoyosi G5  

Akilah 
Red 4 

Akeem  
Green 4 

Ahmed 
Green 1 

Filipe 
Red 2 



 

 

Term Dates 2023-24 

Bank Holidays- Monday 6th May 2024 

 
 

 

 

INSTAGRAM/
TWITTER 

 Please make sure you follow us on 
Instagram and Twitter, @JDPSoffice. 

We will be  
posting live updates and  

pictures to show what is going on within 
your child's school day. 

Term Start End 

Autumn 2 Monday 30th 
October 2023 

Wednesday 
20th December 

2023 @ 2pm 

Christmas Thursday 21st 
December 2023 

Wednesday 3rd 
January 2024 

Spring 1 Thursday 4th 
January 2024 

Friday 9th 
February 2024 

Half Term Monday 12th 
February 2024 

Friday 16th 
February 2024 

Spring 2 Monday 19th 
February 2024 

Thursday 28th 
March 2024 @ 

2pm 

Easter Friday 29th 
March 2024 

Friday 12th 
April 2024 

Summer 1 Monday 15th 
April 2024 

Friday 24th 
May 2024 

Half Term Monday 27th 
May 2024 

Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Summer 2 Monday 3rd 
June 2024 

Friday 19th 
July 2024 @ 

2pm 

School 
Menu 

24th 

Nov 2023 

 

 

 

Congratulations to GREEN 5                                 

for being the top doodling class in the past week. 

Keep doodling everyone.        

 

School Photos 
To take benefit of free postage to the 
school all orders must be in before 
27th  November 2023. 

Get ready for the annual    

Christmas Lights Switch on in 

Castle Square, Elephant and 

Castle 

Date: Friday 24th November 

Time: 3:30pm – 7:30pm 

Location: Castle Square, 40 

Elephant Road, SE17 1EU  

 

 

 

JD Winter Fair 

Date:Thursday 1 4th  
December 2023 

More details to follow 
soon.  

SAVE THE DATE IN 
YOUR DIARIES! 

 

https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=375&type=pdf
https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=375&type=pdf
https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=443&type=pdf
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/events-culture-and-heritage/59128/59128


 

 

 

Reception 

 Another fun week for Reception who have 
spent lots of time learning by exploring, 
building and most importantly having fun! 

YEAR 1 

This week Year 1 have been learning 

about Kenning poems. They have    

practiced their performances and 

showed them to the class.  

Year 6 Trip to the       

London Zoo 

In the wild at The London Zoo 

with year 6.  

Year 4 

year 4 went on a trip to 

Greenwich Royal                 

 Prime Meridian Line - separating the       

eastern and western hemispheres with the 

children with one leg in both hemispheres! 

Map of the world 

Children In Need     

Poster Competition 

Congratulations Toby G1 for   

winning the Children in Need 

poster competition.  


